
Printed by Linda Williams 6/11/98 

From: Tommy Williams 
To: Linda Williams, Noonye Grant 
Subject· fwd: 980320-TI; Quick-Tel 

•••URGENT•NOTE••••-•••6/11/98••8:07am•• 
cc: Sandy Simmons 

This to inform you that the above is 
really a ALEC application . In 
conversation with the applicant 
yesterday I was informed that the 
intent of the applicant was to provide 
ALEC service and not IXC service. 

The company did submitt a price list 
instead of tariff and the application 
does indicated ALEC status in places. 

Could we change the docket title and 
compa.ny code to reflect this. Thanks 

Fwd•by:•Nonnye•Grant••6/11/98••8:48am•• 
Fwd to: Tommy Williams 
CC: Linda Williams 

Will assign a ALEC company code for 
this company per the above info. Are 
they going to file an amended 
application showing that they are 
requesting ALEC service, as all the 
info on the let page of their 
application reflects that they are 
filing for an IXC? Think there should 
be some document placed in the docket 
file for future reference advising of 
this change from the original 
application filed. Linda will handle 
updating the docket title, suffix for 
the docket. Thanks, Nonnye 

Fwd•by:•Linda•William•••••••••••••••••• 
Fwd to : Nonnye Grant 
CC: Tommy William~ 

Ok, we ' ll change it per this e-mail. 
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